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Media alert 

Date 14/08/2024 

Weekly update on the work of the 

Commission 
 
Operational activity 

As at 14 August 2024, the National Anti-Corruption Commission (the Commission): 

• is conducting 29 preliminary investigations 

• is conducting 30 corruption investigations, including 9 joint investigations 

• is overseeing or monitoring 19 investigations by other agencies 

• has 6 matters before the court 

• has 446 referrals pending assessment. 

Over the period from 1 July 2024 to midnight Sunday 11 August 2024, the Commission: 

• received 265 referrals 

• excluded 213 referrals at triage stage 

• opened 3 new preliminary investigations 

• opened 4 new corruption investigations. 

Read about how the Commission assesses corruption issues and the investigation 

process. 

Commonwealth public service to share views and 
perceptions of corruption 

In a piece published this week in the Mandarin, Deputy Commissioner Nicole Rose 

encouraged all members of the Commonwealth public service to participate in the 

Commission’s first Integrity Survey, which commences on Monday 19 August. 

The survey, which is anonymous and consists of approximately 30 questions, will ask 

participants about their experiences and perceptions of integrity and corruption in the 

Commonwealth public service. The results will be used to shape the Commission’s work 

educating to prevent corrupt conduct and enhance integrity in its jurisdiction. 

mailto:media@nacc.gov.au
https://www.nacc.gov.au/reporting-and-investigating-corruption/how-nacc-assesses-corruption-issues
https://www.nacc.gov.au/reporting-and-investigating-corruption/investigation-process
https://www.nacc.gov.au/reporting-and-investigating-corruption/investigation-process
https://www.themandarin.com.au/252299-trust-in-the-public-service-needs-the-wisdom-of-those-on-the-ground/
https://www.nacc.gov.au/commonwealth-integrity-survey-2024
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Deputy Commissioner Rose said: 

“Your perceptions and observations are vital to us in ensuring we have a balanced cross-

section of participants and views. The more data we have, the better our analysis and 

the more relevant and useful our responding initiatives can be.” 

Participation in the survey is completely voluntary and all participant information is de-

identified. To learn more, visit the Commission’s website. 
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